
 
 

AIM / MDR / 201702 /007 
 
29 Jamadilakhir 1438H 
24 May, 2017 
 
To: 
Parent/ Guardian 
aLIVE    
Al-Islah Mosque Madrasah 
 
Assalamua`laikum Wrth Wbth 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
aLIVE Madrasah Circular No. 4 

 
May this letter reach you in the best state of Iman and health, InsyaAllah. 
 
1. INFO ABOUT ISRAK and MIKRAJ (24 April 2017) 
Israk and Mikraj is observed on the 27th day of the month of Rejab, the seventh month in the Islamic calendar. This 
event marks the night that Allah took Prophet Muhammad PBUH on a miraculous journey from Makkah to 
Jerusalem (Israk) and then to Heaven (Mikraj). According to the Quran and Hadith, Prophet Muhammad PBUH rode 
to heaven on a winged steed known as a Buraq. Prophet Muhammad PBUH was shown heaven and hell. He talked 
with many prophets, including Prophet Isa and Prophet Musa, in heaven. He also received instructions from Allah on 
our obligatory daily prayers (Solat). Some Islamic scholars regard Prophet Muhammad's miraculous journey as a 
spiritual experience while others see it as a physical journey. 

 
2. GARAGE SALE 
In conjunction of Earth Day on 22 April 2017, we encourage all parents/guardian to support our project by 
considering to give away or donate your old or unwanted items that are still in good condition. All donated goods will 
be sold at low prices. We will be collecting the donated goods between 1 - 16 April. All proceedings from the 
Garage Sales will go towards Al-Islah Mosque increasing operational expenses.Apart from promoting the act of 
recycling, this project aims to assist low income families to have the opportunity to purchase items at reasonable and 
affordable price.Give away items can be deposited at our Basement Carpark.  The items we are colleting are: 

- Songkok/Hat   -     Shawl 
- Watch    -     Shades 
- Shoes    -     Lady Accessories 
- Bags    -     Electrical items 

 
3. FIREDRILL 
Kindly take note a Fire Drill exercise will be carried out between 8 to 13 April. 
The goals of such drills are to improve our ability to protect students, save lives, and reduce injuries.  These practice 
drills allow us to evaluate our emergency operation plans and improve our response skills.Hence, during the period of 
the drills, all students are advised to bring their own plastic bag to store their shoes in classroom.  
 
4. OUTSTANDING FEE   
Kindly be reminded on the Outstanding Fees for 2016 and Education Fee 2017. Based on our record, an estimated 
of 300 students have yet to settle their outstanding fees and this may reflect implication towards our Madrasah 
Operational Expenses.Please ignore this reminder should payment has been made. Thank you for your kind support 
and cooperation. 
 
Any further enquiries,  you may contact Al-Islah Mosque office at 6312 5174 or email us at madrasah 
@islah.mosque.org.sg. 
 
Thank you, wassalamualaikum wrth wbth. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Ustaz Muhammad Ridwan Sarmidi Putra 
Head of Education 
Al-Islah Mosque Madrasah           
This is a computer generated printout and no signature is required                   


